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Happy Friday Lake Forest parents… 

The Florida Department of Health in Broward County (DOH-Broward), in partnership 

with Broward County Public Schools, are providing free voluntary Pfizer COVID-19 

vaccination, with parental consent, at Lake Forest Elementary School on Tuesday 

December 14 between the hours of No insurance is required. We will be providing 

second doses for students ages 5-11 who received first doses three weeks ago. We are 

also providing first doses for students ages 5-11 only. We will not be providing 

vaccinations for students older than 11 at this time. However due to winter break, 

students who receive first doses on December 14 will need to get their second dose 

three weeks later at one of the DOH-Broward’s free COVID-19 vaccination sites 

located throughout the county. You will receive a flyer with these sites. 

Students less than age 18 can be vaccinated without a parent or guardian present as 

long as they bring the consent form signed by a parent or guardian with them on the 

day of vaccination at their school. DOH Broward will also be on school campus after 

school hours should you choose to come with your child for their vaccination. Your 

child was given the consent form and Fact Sheet from school. You can also find the 

consent form and the Vaccine Information Fact Sheet a 

Browardschools.com/coronavirus under the vaccinations tab and on our Lake Forest 

website https://www.browardschools.com/lakeforest. The vaccine will not be given to 

anyone without the proper documentation filled out. 

If you have any questions about the vaccine, please call DOH-Broward at 954-412-

7300, Monday through Friday from 8am to 5pm. 

Also. parents, tomorrow is our last Saturday camp for 2021. Please send all 2nd and 

3rd student who submitted permission slips to school from 8-12. 

Thank you and have a good weekend! 

 


